
GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted:  February 22, 2024 

 

Radio System Upgrade 

The new radios are being installed and should be completed by February 23rd. The 
installation of equipment at the towers and switch to the new system is schedule for 
March 9th. 

Service Interruptions 

Due to weather and road conditions, service terminated at 4pm on Monday, January 
29th. 

Community Bus 

An update was received from Crestline Coach that the new Community Bus will be 
delivered mid-April. 
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